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The Executive Committee of the Virginia Western Community
College Board met on Monday, December 16, at 2:30 p.m. in the
Fishburn Conference Room at the College. Members present:

Mr. William S. Russell
Mrs. Viola Painter

Mr. Henry E. Thomas
Mr. W. Darnall Vinyard
Dr. Harold H. Hopper

The Executive Committee of the Board met to consider the
proposed local political subdivision budget for the year
1975 - 1976 and did agree to recommend it to the full board
at the next board meeting.

The proposed budget of $132,875 was approved.
They specifically requested that during the presentation
of the budget to the local political subdivision that it be

made known to those bodies that the budget is reduced because
there is no capital outlay anticipated.

The meeting adjourned at 3:40 p.m.



